
ARE YOU ELIGIBLE 
FOR U.S. 
CITIZENSHIP? 
The fee for the N-400 
naturalization application will 
increase on Oct. 2, 2020

ACT NOW!

• The naturalization application fee will increase from $640 to $1,170 (this fee 
includes the cost of biometrics).

• N-400 fee waivers will only be available to certain humanitarian applicants 
who can show household income at or below 125% of the Federal Poverty 
Guidelines. Fee waivers based on financial hardship or receipt of a means-
tested benefit are no longer available.

• Applicants can no longer request a reduced ($320) filing fee based on a 
household income between 150% and 200% of the Federal Poverty Guidelines. 
Form I-942 is being eliminated.

• Due to USCIS backlogs, it is likely that delays in naturalization application 
decisions will continue. Filing your N-400 before the Oct. 2, 2020, changes can 
save you and your family money.

Find low cost legal services at cliniclegal.org/find-legal-help/affiliates/directory


